From: cityclerk

Subject: FW: Queensway liquor store proposal

From: Melissa companion <*REDACTED*>
Sent: Saturday, April 02, 2022 11:05 PM
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Queensway liquor store proposal

Good evening,

I am writing to express concern regarding the proposed liquor store next to the SPCA. Hopefully enough people express their concerns and another business opens in that space instead. Not sure if my voice matters, however there are many individuals concerned with the increasing crime rate in that area already.

Thank you,

Melissa Companion

Get Outlook for Android